SIMPLIFYING
CREDENTIALING

We are calling all Nebraska Medicaid dental providers! We're streamlining our provider
credentialing process in 2024, ensuring a more effective system. Join us in our ongoing efforts
to simplify the credentialing process and work towards improving accessibility to dental care
for the Nebraska Medicaid community!

2024 Managed Care Organizations Contracts

The Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services has signed contracts with Molina Healthcare,
Nebraska Total Care, and United Healthcare to provide services (including dental services) for the upcoming
contract term. This new contract term for Medicaid’s managed care program — Heritage Health — begins
January 1, 2024.

Beginning January 2024, our managed care organizations, Molina Healthcare, Nebraska Total Care, and
UnitedHealthcare will be providing dental services. Our MCO dental representatives may be reaching out to
providers to contract for dental services.

If you have any questions or would like to speak to someone regarding any of this information, please reach out to:

Molina Healthcare Nebraska Total Care UnitedHealthcare
(SkyGen USA) (Envolve Health) (Dental Benefit Providers)
1-800-508-6965 833-554-2292 800-822-5353

networkdevelopment@skygenusa.com dentalnetwork@envolvehealth.com ce packetrequest@uhc.com

Nebraska Medicaid and our MCOs are collaborating to simplify the provider credentialing process. Starting in
2025, our goal is to introduce a single website, which will allow providers to credentialing with all three MCOs
with a single application.

Please see our prior news release and provider bulletin for more information.
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